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9 January 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

We would like to remind parents and carers that it is Academy policy to suspend pairs or groups of students who are 
found in a single toilet cubicle together. This is in response to some isolated incidents of vaping and vandalism. 
  
There is no reason why a student should be in a toilet cubicle with other students. We will obviously be reminding 
students of this across the next few days. 
  
Yours sincerely  
  
Ashley St John 
Vice Principal 
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